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On February 1st, 2017, representative groups of students
in the first and second grade gave presentations on
various themes.

Our school has started to learn in groups (seminars)
since last April. Eighteen groups were chosen as
representatives of each seminar and 10 groups from the
SGH course students gave presentations on what they
researched in the past ten months. The other students
also gave poster presentations. It was a great experience
for them.

We would like to thank parents and all those who
cooperated for their generous understanding of our
research study program.
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On January 6, 2017, 33 students conducted interviews
with the students of Robert D. Edgren High School at
Misawa Air Base.

Our students made groups of 2 or 3 and interviewed
American students, explaining the reason why they
visited, introducing Aomori culture to them, asking their
impressions of Aomori, and asking questions according
to their own research themes.

As a result, our students had positive impressions of the
experience. They wrote in their reports: “I could make

myself understood in English”, “I could understand what
they say”, and “I need to study harder and expand my
vocabulary to discuss things deeply.”

Our students enjoyed talking with American students.
Also, they felt that it was difficult to express their
thoughts in a different language.
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From January 9th to 14th, 2017, twenty four of our SGH
(Super Global High School) course students visited
Singapore and conducted fieldwork there.

Firstly, they visited Nanyang Girls’ High School and
studied together with the students for two days. Both
groups of students were divided into groups and
introduced their own culture and school life to each
other. Our students gave presentations in English about
their business models and both groups of students held
discussions regarding them. It was really a wonderful
opportunity for our students to talk with the Nanyang
students and to learn about the life and culture in
Singapore.

Secondly, our students visited companies in Singapore
related to their research themes.

Finally, they visited Singapore University. They had
one-to-one discussions with university students in
English for approximately 40 minutes.

Through meeting and talking with lots of Singaporean
people and Japanese business people there, our
students obtained valuable experience.
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On February 9th, 2017, we held the second SGH
course presentation day. Twenty four SGH course
students gave presentations in English about what they
researched in Singapore from January 9th to 14th,
2017. They reported the results of their research
activity in Singapore to all the students in the first and
second grade. They were able to get objective opinions
and advice from advisers.
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